

Date: 10th September 2014

Dr. Manohar Singh Saini Principal Guru Nanak Dev Engineering College, Ludhiana Gill Park, Gill Road,Ludhiana Tel: 0161 - 2502700

Dear Sir,

This has reference to our visit to your campus in connection with the accreditation of institutes. Firstly, we would like to express our sincere thanks for having extended to us warm hospitality during the visit.

We would like to inform you that based on our interactions during the visit, your institute has been accredited by us at the level 'B'

We sincerely look forward to a fruitful association with your institute and earnestly hope to strengthen our existing bonds in the years to come that will prove to be mutually rewarding.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,

For TATA CONSULTANCY SERVICES LIMITED

K. Sudeep

Head Talent Acquisition – India

**TATA CONSULTANCY SERVICES**